## **Hayward Family Cabin --- Note to Guests:**

Welcome to the Hayward's Hume Cabin. In 1960, Dr. Hayward realized a long-time dream of a mountain retreat when this cabin was built. The family has enjoyed over five decades of experiences here – and we trust your week will be filled with rest, reflection and recuperation.

There is worship and teaching Sunday through Thursday evenings at 7:00 PM in the Memorial Chapel. We are always encouraged by this time of fellowship.

## A few "housekeeping" items:

We strive to have the cabin clean and ready for each of our guests. Please do your best to spruce things up upon departure, as we would like to be able to return your cleaning deposit. If you have moved any furniture during your visit, please return it to where it was originally.

Trash needs to be bagged and taken down to the trash area behind the Wagon Train Dining area. It is beyond the maintenance building.

You are welcome to use the barbecue on the deck. <u>Please turn the</u> gas on and off at the tank before and after each use. Also, please clean the grill surface off with the grill brush after each use. Thanks.

We do all that we can to make our guests feel at home. If you feel there is anything that should be brought to our attention, please don't hesitate to let us know so we can address your concern.

## **Enjoy your stay!**

The Haywards

Web page: <a href="http://Hume.haywards.family">http://Hume.haywards.family</a>

**Phone for John Hayward (630-407-7907)** 

Email at hume@haywardfamily.org